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Subject:  
Placement of “Forklift truck crossing” signage. 

 
Details:  
2/6/2022. This item was brought forward by Ald. Manion as a referral to install signage to warn drivers of forklifts 
crossing between the Castalloy Corporation buildings on Industrial Lane. Engineering staff have reviewed this 
request and do not have an issue with installing “Vehicle Crossing” signs on Industrial Lane contingent on Castalloy 
Corporation paying for the installation. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing two (2) vehicle crossing signs and two (2) sign poles would be around $240 and covered by 
Castalloy Corporation. 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends the approval to install the “Vehicle Crossing” signs on Industrial Lane 
in proximity to Castalloy Corporation. 

 
 


